
(Part 2 of a 4-part series for those who are mourning) 

Join us for an afternoon workshop led by Fr. Gerry 

Wednesday, December 9th  

3:00 pm – 4:30 pm 

St. Irenaeus Parish Hall 

There is no cost to attend, but please RSVP online or by calling 248-656-8720. 

The holidays can be extremely difficult for those experiencing the loss of a loved one.   

Memories of family get-togethers, traditions, carols and gift-giving can be too much when we 

know that life is different. 

Our hope is that the spirit of Christmas—which is peace—may comfort your heart as your 

loved one “sleeps in heavenly peace.”  Fr. Gerry will gently guide our hearts closer to the Lord 

during this powerful season of love and hope. 

We invite you  

to bring  

an ornament  

with you that 

speaks to you of 

your loved one 

(you will  take it 

back home  

with you).  


